CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/

Date- 27/11/17

To: All Parents (class-1 to class-6)

From: The Principal

Subject: Circular regarding "Parent World" Magazine

Dear Parents,

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to partner you in shaping your child's learning, development and future. We consider this a great privilege and strive every day to ensure the holistic learning and development of all the children in our care.

We believe in working together with parents as joint stakeholders in the best interests of our children. One of the ways in which we do this is by making available resources to parents that can build insights, answer common questions, and provide some tools and techniques on nurturing children into healthy, happy and fulfilled human beings.

We are delighted to present to you a complimentary one-year subscription to "Parent World" magazine. Hope you will find the same useful and informative.

Happy reading!

With warm regards,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra

The Principal

Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)